
 
 

‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin and Bilston’ 
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Happy New Year to everyone! 

Thank you for your continuing support. Mrs Butchart and Mrs Selfridge 

Literacy(Reading) 

During this term the class will 

be exploring our range of new 

non -fiction books.  

The class will also be actively 

encouraged to borrow books 

from the class library. The 

children will be able to choose 

from a range of both fiction 

and non-fiction books. They 

will be able to take the books 

home and will have the 

opportunity to change their 

book on a Friday. 

As part of our Listening and 

Talking will be looking at some 

examples of Scottish poetry. 

 

 

Literacy(Writing) 

This term we will be continuing 

to work on developing 

dictionary skills to improve 

spelling and vocabulary. The 

children have now all been 

given a personal dictionary to 

use during writing activities. 

These dictionaries have the 

common words printed in them 

so the children can check their 

spelling and record any new 

vocabulary they learn. 

The genres we will be working 

on this term will be poetry and 

personal and imaginative 

writing.  

 

 

 

Numeracy 

We will be revising the 2, 5 and 10 times tables 

before introducing the 3 and 4 times tables. The 

children will use a range of practical tasks, games 

and interactive whiteboard activities to help 

reinforce their learning. The children will explore 

different strategies they can use to help them work 

out their answers. The link to division and fractions 

will also be investigated.   Lots of encouragement 

and regular practice at home will help consolidate 

this work.   
 

R.M.E. 

Islam 

This term we will be 

learning about the 

importance of The 

Qur’an and the story 

of Muhammed. 

        

Interdisciplinary Learning 

 Primary 3 will be focussing on The Romans as their main topic. 

They will explore ‘The Romans’ place in history, the impact 

they have had on our lives and the evidence they left behind. 

During our visit to the Museum the class will take part in a 

Gladiator workshop and have the opportunity to handle Roman 

artefacts. 

 

PE kits are still 

required every 

Monday and 

Wednesday.  

The children all 

need to have a 

pair of suitable 

indoor shoes to 

change into 

daily.  
 


